

News Release

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Dec. 3, 2018

Gary Sabol 360-618-6217

Arlington Public Schools seeks applications from community members interested in writing statements for voters' pamphlet

ARLINGTON- Arlington Public Schools is seeking applications from community members interested in being appointed to a committee to write the pro/con statements for the Snohomish County Local Voters' Pamphlet related to the district's upcoming bond ballot measure to be considered at the Feb. 12, 2019 election.

Those interested should send their name, address, phone number and which position they represent to: Brian Lewis, Executive Director of Operations, Arlington Public Schools, 315 North French Avenue, Arlington, WA 98223 or via email at blewis@asd.wednet.edu by Dec. 9. The Board will take action on the appointments at its Dec. 10, 2018 regular board meeting.

###

